
 
 

 
FCC SDR Class III Change Cover Letter 

 

Date: 2023-02-09 

 

Federal Communication Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21048 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Request for Class III Permissive Change  

FCC ID: Q9DAPIN0518 

Pursuant to CFR § 2.1043, Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company hereby requests a 

Class III Permissive Change for its application with FCC ID: Q9DAPIN0518 granted 

on 2020-06-15. 

 

Modifications: 

We would like to add a ZeroWait DFS feature to the previously certified devices. 

There has been no change to the hardware. 

There has been no changes to the original Software Distribution and Security 

procedure.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

__________________ 

Name: Mark Hill 

Position: Regulatory Compliance Engineer 

Hewlett Packard Enterprise Company 


